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From: HARRY HULL <hullhf@msn.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 25, 2010 9:35 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Position limits on silver

Dear Sir:

For the integrity of the markets, I believe it is extremely important that the CFTC take firm action
to establish and enforce position limits in the silver market.

Best regards.

Harry F. Hull, M.D. 1140 St. Dennis Ct. Saint Paul, MN 55116 Tel: 651-695-8114
www.hfhullassociates.com



